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AGENDA ITEM 5 
AGENDA ITEM   
 
Update and Preview on the Web Site Redesign  
 
GENERAL MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive an informational report by Web Administrator Cydney Bieber on the District’s Web Site 
Redesign Project. 
 
DISCUSSION   
 
Cydney Bieber, the District’s Web Administrator, will provide a brief demonstration of the 
newly reformatted web site, which is currently in progress and scheduled for release in early 
summer. Ms. Bieber will showcase several new features along with some design changes to 
make the website more functional and easier to navigate.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT   
 
None 
   
BOARD COMMITTEE REVIEW 
 
The Web Site Conversion and Redesign Project was presented to the Action Plan and Budget 
Committee as part of the Action Plan and Budget review for Fiscal Years 2014-15 and 2015-16.  
 
PUBLIC NOTICE   
 
Public notice was provided as required by the Brown Act.   
 
CEQA COMPLIANCE   
 
This item is not a project subject to the California Environmental Quality Act.   
 
NEXT STEPS 
 
The Web Administrator will continue with the conversion and beta testing of the web site.  The 
project is on schedule and planned for completion in the summer of 2015. 
  
Responsible Department Head:  
Ana Ruiz, Assistant General Manager 
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